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ERINA LEARNING COMMUNITY – EDUCATION WEEK 2018 
 
24 July 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
Congratulations! Your child has been selected to attend the Education Week performances being held at Erina Fair on 
Monday 6 August as part of Education Week. 
 
Members of our Brisbania school choir and dance groups will be performing with other Erina Learning Community schools in 
the Hive area at Erina Fair. We will also have students as MC’s. 
  
Details as follows:- 
 
Leaving School:   9am – with performances commencing at 10am 
Venue:    The Hive, Erina Fair  
Returning to school:  By 1pm 
Cost:    $4.50  
Students to bring: -Dancers must wear their costumes with school uniform over the top to school.  

-School choir and MC’s must wear full school uniform to school 
-Recess, lunch & drinks - they will not be able to purchase food at Erina Fair. 

 
Teachers will be supervising students at all times. Payment of $4.50 and signed permission slip are to be returned to your 
class teacher by Wednesday 1 August 2018. 
 
Thank you 
 
Annette Parrey 
Principal 
 
…….……..…………………...………………………..……………………………………....................... 

 
EDUCATION WEEK – ERINA FAIR PERFORMANCES PERMISSION SLIP 

 
I do / do not consent to my child …………………………….in class……….participating in an excursion to Erina Fair - 
Education Week Performances on Monday 6 August 2018. 
I understand that travel will be by bus.  This excursion has the approval of the school principal. 
 
 I have made an Online Payment. My receipt number is…………………………………. 
 
My son / daughter has the following special needs (please provide full details and include any relevant medical details)  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Emergency contact Numbers: ……………………………… …………………………………. 
 
I give / do not give permission for my child to receive medical treatment in case of emergency. 
 
……………………………………..        ………………………………………        …………. 
        Parent/Caregiver Name               Parent/Caregiver signature                Date 
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